
 
 

 
 

At our October general membership meeting, the membership 
approved the purchase and installation of an air-conditioning unit for 
the Prahaksilapakarn High School.  Along with personal donations 
from our members the $650.00 project was completed on 29 October. 
 
Thanks everyone for your generous donations. 
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16 November 2022 
 

School officials presented Post 
10249 Commander, R. Bronson 

with a certificate of appreciation. 


